
Local Union No. 1245
International Brotherhood of

Electrical Workers, AFL-CIO
P. O. Box 4790
Walnut Creek, California 94596

This letter is to request the extended use of an agency employee
(Debbie Balmoni) in Redwood Region Energy Services Department to February 15,
1987 in accordance with Letter Agreement 86-85.

There are three clerical employees in the Redwood Region Energy
Services Department. Ms. Balmoni has been performing maternity relief for
Laura Gregg since March 3, 1986 and this assignment ended August 4, 1986.
However, Mary Nicolini (a Redwood Region Energy Services clerical employee) went
off on maternity leave of absence effective August 4, 1986 and will not return
until about February 15, 1987. Therefore, we are requesting that Ms. Balmoni's
relief assignment be extended to cover the period of Ms. Nicolini's medical
leave of absence.

We have discussed and reviewed this matter with both Perry Zimmerman
and Arlis Watson, Union Business Representatives, Local 1245 IBEW. We believe
that this assignment would be in accordance with Section 24.5 of the Clerical
Agreement.

If you are in accord with the foregoing and agree thereto, please so
indicate in the space provided below and return one executed copy of this letter
to the Company.

The Union is in accord with the foregoing and it agrees thereto as of
the date hereof.

LOCAL UNION NO. 1245, INTERNATIONAL
BROTHERHOOD OF ELECTRICAL WORKERS, AFL-CIO

By ~t~ _

BusIness Manager ,


